Board of Health Meeting - Tuesday, April 25, 2017 7:00 p.m. 116 Main Road, Tyringham

Board members present - James Consolati, Christopher Johnson, Matthew Puntin. Others present - Molly Curtin-Schaefer. See attached list.

The mail was read, previous minutes were approved.

PUBLIC COMMENT:

Jim Wilusz will perform the Annual Sanitary Survey at the Town Pond and
water testing will begin in May so the pond can be open for Memorial Day.
A discussion ensued regarding the geese problems. Over the years the Town
has tried swans, "snakes", coy dogs, fences without very much success. This is
an ongoing issue we need to address annually.

MISCELANIOUS:

A filtration system has been installed at the Palmer residence spring on George Canon Road. We are waiting for a new water test.

Joan Freeman of 14 Lakeside Drive reported that Berkshire Engineering will contact the Town to upgrade the failed septic.

Nina Campus signed for the certified letter in relation to her unpaid fee for the Residential Kitchen Permit that was issued last year.

Meeting adjourned 7:11

Matthew Puptin, Chairman

James Forsal

Christopher Joffason, Clerk

James Consolati, Member

BOARD OF SELECTMEN / BOARD OF HEALTH

ate: APRIL 2	15,2017			
Time: Mach J. C.	Nai	ne:		
Jimo	4+Tii			
		* 1		
11-1-1-1-1-1-1-1-1-1-1-1-1-1-1-1-1-1-1			,,,,,	
		1		-
			W- L-P 10	
		12.73		
		·		
		· 		
		Alabara kabara kabbara		
·				
	,	,		
		1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1	AP	